
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
September 28, 2020 

      

Thompson Clarke Ocean Trail Temporary Closure 
 
The Thompson Clarke Ocean Trail, in the Regional District of Nanaimo’s Electoral Area H, will be 
temporarily closed on September 29, 2020 as well as from October 5 to October 8, 2020 depending on 
the weather. The closure is to allow construction work on the trail including utility location and drainage 
improvements.   
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 recparks@rdn.bc.ca 

 


